
FACILITRON AB LLC 

144 Taylor St., San Francisco, CA 94102 

July 26, 2022 

Alisa Somera, Legislative Deputy Director 
San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA.  94102 

     Re: Liquor License “PCN” Request 
Type 48, Pending License No: 48-556379   
144-46 Taylor Street, San Francisco, CA 94102

To the Clerk of the Board, 

The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request to be placed on the Board’s calendar for Public 
Convenience and Necessity approval with regard to our Type 48 license “exchange” from an existing 
Type 47 at our business, PianoFight.  PianoFight is the beating heart of the independent art and music 
scene in San Francisco providing support, infrastructure and affordable space where local artists create 
and perform. The operation’s clientele is comprised of a broad swath of nightlife seekers, tourists, indy 
music lovers, local theater-goers and is a vibrant pillar of positive impact in the Tenderloin.  PianoFight 
also works closely with and supports neighborhood non-profits like Code Tenderloin and The 
Transgender District. 

We would like to convert our current Type 47 license located at 144-46 Taylor Street, San Francisco to a 
Type 48 to better suit our clients and business. We have been in business since 2007, with our current 
license active since 2016. We feel that the restaurant component of our business does not serve our 
clientele as much as we thought it would when we opened.  

We would like to convert (or “exchange”) our Type 47 (On-Sale General Eating Place) license into a Type 
48 license (On-Sale General Public Premises) to remove the food requirement and better focus our 
operation efforts on our beverage program and events. This will allow us to utilize our staffing budget for 
quality musical programming and security.  

Our desired hours of operation are 5 pm to 2 am, each day of the week. We do and will continue to 
vigilantly monitor the surrounding area to always ensure the safety of our business and customers and 
maintain a lawful business. Our team is a highly effective combination of artists, hospitality professionals, 
and performing arts producers and we work well together.  

We seek the SF Board of Supervisor’s affirmative ruling that our application serves the public 
convenience and necessity of our City. Please copy our ABC consultant Jemma Jorel Lester on 
correspondence going forward.  

Jemma Jorel Lester | jemma@abclicensecompany.com | 510-788-5881 ext. 2 

Sincerely, 

Dan Williams 

Daniel Williams, Manager, Facilitron AB LLC 
(415) 310-1713 | dan@pianofight.com

RECEIVED
Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors
8/31/2022 @ 1:27 p.m.


